
 
 

Memo 
To: Board of Trustees  
From:  Dr. Devin Stephenson, President 
Date: April 18, 2023 
Re: GP 12.00 AIDS Policy 
 
 
The College recommends revising GP 12.00 AIDS Policy to update the policy for clarity, the College’s current practices 
and standards related to information storage, who students should speak with to discuss an accommodation, and where 
resources, policy, or training information are published.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
The Board of Trustees authorizes the College to advertise the revisions to GP 12.00, as presented. 
 
 


